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Ref: FOI2016/035 
 
21st March 2016 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 request: eOPAS 
 
With reference to your request for information, dated 16th March, made under section 1(1) of the 
Freedom of Information Act, I am writing to inform you of the outcome of your information request. 
 
You asked the following: 
 

1. Does Occupational Health use the eOPAS Occupational Health Software? 
 

2. If Yes to Q1, what version do you use? 
 

3. If yes to Q1, please supply the fault log details for the year 2015 
 

4. If yes to Q1, please provide all training material, guidance for the use of eOPAS 
 

5. If yes to Q1, please provide the fault reporting timelines in regards to a contractor 
to rectify loss of eOPAS 

 
Our response: 
 
The Trust does not hold the information being requested as our Occupational Health department 
does not use the eOPAS software. 
 
This completes our response to your request for information. If you are unhappy with our response, 
please write to us giving your reasons and we will address them. If you remain dissatisfied you are 
entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner: 
 
Customer Contact 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
http://ico.org.uk/concerns/getting/report_concern_foi  
 
 
 

Information Governance
Christopher Ward, West Pavilion
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Providing community healthcare   Chairman: Pamela Chesters CBE 

in London and the Home Counties  Interim Chief Executive: Peter Coles 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Cyndee Massa 
 
Information Governance Facilitator 
Central London Community Healthcare NHS Trust  
 
 
 
 
 
 




